

Immunology Department

1st Floor Laboratories Medicine
Building
Queen Elizabeth University Hospital

1345 Govan Road
Glasgow G51 4TF

Phone: 0141 347 8872

Email: ggc.immunology.labs@nhs.scot

Date 06/02/25

Dear Colleague

Immunology Autoimmunity Tests - Normal Service Resumed

On 27/01/25, a letter was issued notifying users of service issues in Immunology resulting in delays to results. I am pleased to inform you that all issues have now been resolved and normal service has resumed.

We are currently working through the backlog of samples and expect to have cleared this by the middle of next week.

I apologise for the delays which may have been associated with this. Please do not hesitate to call if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

John Al

Sylvia Arthur Laboratory Manager

Immunology